

Tuesday 3rd September 2024

## Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope everyone has had a restful and enjoyable summer holiday. Please be reminded school starts at 8:40am and finishes at 3:10pm. The rainbow gate will open at 8:35am and close at 8:50am; any arrivals after this time will be registered as late. Our attendance team will monitor this closely, so please ensure children are punctual for 8:40am.

School photos take place on Friday 13th September. Please note, these are individual student photos and we ask that all pupils come to school in their uniform. If your child has PE on this day, please send them with their PE kit to change into.

Flu Vaccinations take place on Thursday 19th September. Please provide consent by Monday 16th September. Flu Vaccination Consent Form (office.com)

## Clubs

From Wednesday 4th September, we are excited to launch an after-school club provision with Pacesetters. Sessions will run daily between Monday - Friday from 3:10 - 4:45pm. The cost is £4.80 per session and childcare vouchers are accepted.

To further support families accessing this provision, there will be a discount available for children who are eligible for Free School Meals via North Northants Council. Please contact maggiebailey@kba.uk to find out more.

- For termly bookings, visit www.pacesetteronline.co.uk/kba where you can book and pay for the days you
- For ad-hoc bookings, please call 01604 686367

My Carey will run the following clubs, starting w/c Monday 9th September, from 3:10 - 4:00pm. Places are bookable via Scopay.

3:10 – 4:00pm		Tuesday	Wednesday	
Terms 1, 2, 3	Yrs 1,2,3	Yoga & Gymnastics		
	Yrs 4,5,6		Football	
Terms 4, 5, 6	Yrs 1,2,3		Football	
	Yrs 4,5,6	Yoga & Gymnastics		

## **Lunchtimes**

We are excited to share a new lunchtime provision, consisting of purposeful fun activities to continue to enhance children's development. Our site team have been busy constructing a sand pit, gardening station, and mud kitchen where pupils can learn through play. We are hopeful this will make lunchtimes more enjoyable. Waterproof ponchos are available to ensure children are kept as clean as possible. Despite our best intentions, children may come home slightly dirty at the end of the day and we thank you in advance for your understanding.

We look forward to welcoming pupils in Years 1-6 back tomorrow and our new EYFS pupils from Monday 9th September.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Angela O'Neill **Head of Primary** 

United Learning comprises: UCST mited by guarantee. VAT number 834 8515 12



















